
   

  
 

          

         

         

            

               

              

 

 

  

        

            

           

 

 

            

            

    

 

 

           

         

 

  

              

     

      

Why Choose FIPP 

FIPP is committed to providing the finest professional development opportunities available 

using evidence-based adult learning strategies. FIPP provides professional development 

experiences from basic eLearning modules to intensive certification courses. We have a variety 

of onsite and online trainings available worldwide. We also offer continued individualized 

support for learners looking to apply what they have learned in their day to day practice. Visit 

FIPP or take advantage of our online training and learn how to use evidenced-based practices in 

a real-life context. 

Continuing Education credit. 

FIPP offers certificates of participation upon request for documenting continuing education 

hours. Participants must contact their licensing boards and submit the certificate and requested 

handouts to obtain credits. Approval of credits is at the discretion of the licensing board. 

What is the cost? 

Cost for training experiences vary depending upon the length, type, and location. Student 

experiences and visits to FIPP are provided at no cost. Contact our professional development 

coordinator for a quote. 

Who can learn from FIPP? 

FIPP welcomes professionals working in early intervention and higher education students who 

are following an academic curriculum relevant to early intervention. 

How can I learn from FIPP? 

Topics include but are not limited to: use of a coaching interaction style, natural learning 

environment practices, resource-based practices, discipline-specific evidenced-based practices, 

and primary service provider approach to teaming. 
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How do I schedule training? 

Please contact us at fipp.info@dhhs.nc.gov or call us at 828-608-6700. 
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